
September News 

Dear Families, 

What a fantastic start to the school year it's been! We are so grateful for your partnership and support in making the 
first few weeks smooth and successful for our students. It's truly wonderful to see the enthusiasm and energy filling 
our hallways and classrooms. 

We've already seen so much growth and learning, and we're excited for all that the rest of the year holds. Thank you 
for entrusting us with your children's education and for creating such a positive and engaging learning environment, 
both at school and at home. 

Important Dates: Please mark your calendars! There will be no school for students on September 24th due to a 
teacher Professional Development Day. Our staff will be engaging in valuable training to continue enhancing their 
skills and providing the best possible education for your children. 

A Community Update: Upcoming Bond Vote As we work to ensure our school continues to meet the needs of our 
students, we want to inform you about a special bond vote that will be on the ballot this fall. 

This bond proposal is designed to address critical facility needs, enhance school safety and security, and upgrade 
technology, all without increasing your current taxes. We understand the importance of being good stewards of our 
community's resources, and we're proud to propose a plan that makes these essential improvements while 
maintaining a zero percent increase to the current tax rate. 

We encourage all families to learn more about the proposal and how it will benefit our students and community. You 
can find detailed information, including a breakdown of the projects and a list of frequently asked questions, on our 
dedicated bond information page: 

https://www.wwcsd.net/departments/administrative-services/maintenance-and-operations/bond-2025/ 

We also want to take a moment to kindly remind everyone about our parking lot procedures and pick-up times. To 
ensure the safety of all our students and to keep traffic flowing smoothly, please remember to: 

● Follow all designated parking lot rules and signs. 
● Be on time for student pick-up. Prompt pick-up helps us maintain our schedule and ensures a safe and calm 

dismissal for all children. 

Your cooperation in these matters is greatly appreciated and helps us maintain a safe and efficient environment for 
everyone. 

Thank you again for a wonderful start to the school year! We look forward to a fantastic September. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon C. Cox 

https://www.wwcsd.net/departments/administrative-services/maintenance-and-operations/bond-2025/

